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Golf Tournament in 
Warrenton August 9th 

Annual KC Council 2269 

golf tournament will be 

held Friday, August 9th at 

the Warrenton Golf 

Course. This is a major 

council fundraiser.  

Most of this year’s 

proceeds will go to the new 

hall remodel’s expenses. This year marks the 28th 

event and has generated more than $280,000 for 

charitable causes.   

Council members can help in a variety of ways. Want 

to play? If you don’t have a team, Ron will make 

every effort to find you a spot. Tee time is at 12:30 

p.m. Arrive early for lunch at 11:30 a.m. The cost is 

$100 per player or $400 per team. If you can’t play, 

you can help with loading tournament supplies at the 

hall on August 8th at 7 p.m. You can sponsor a hole 

for $125 or donate an item or gift certificate for the 

raffles/attendance prizes. There are many volunteer 

opportunities on Friday, August 9th. We need helpers 

to set up, cook, serve drinks, and clean up at the end 

of the day.  

Clean up typically takes place at 7:30 or 8 p.m. 

Possibly later if there’s a rain delay during the day. 

Any help would be greatly appreciated. If you can 

help or would like more information, contact Ron 

Schwane at (636) 795-4559 or 

rschwane1@charter.net.  

Kids Three on Three Soccer 
Tournament July 27th 

Kids for Kids soccer tournament 

will be held at the Woodlands Park 

Saturday July 27th and Sunday, July 

28th. The Knights will assist with 

the field layout Thursday, July 25th 

at 8:30 a.m. The Knights and Saint 

Barnabus Holy Name Society will 

work the concession stand on the 2 tournament days. 

Let Ron Gardiner know if you’d like to help. Please 

call (636) 978-7639 or email fs2269@mac.com. 

 

Starting time is between 7:30 a.m. and 8:30 a.m. each 

day…more details to come in the coming weeks. In 

the past, Kevin Hudnut has led this event. He is 

currently seeking a replacement.  

Chairman duties are: Meet with the Holy Name 

Society for the purchase of condiments, serving 

boats, napkins, etc. Work with chosen meat vendor to 

order and deliver burgers, brats, and hot dogs based 

on number of teams. Work with Flowers Bread to get 

buns. Work with soda vendor to arrange for delivery of 

soda/water/sports drinks and refrigerated trailer.  

If interested in chairing or co-chairing the event, contact 

Kevin Hudnut at (636) 856-3296 or khudnut@gmail.com. 

Kevin has volunteered to work with the new chair(s) to 

help them get up to speed. 

Upcoming Newsletter Information 

Please send newsletter information to Ken Thornhill at 

gocurtis28@yahoo.com or call (636) 294-7920. 
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Hall Renovations Complete  
Our last meeting was held in the newly completed 

hall. There are only a few things left to do. Parking 

lot, grading, and landscaping will need to be 

completed before the hall can be rented or used for 

Queen of Hearts. 

 

The lower level will be named in honor of our 

newsletter’s former editor. It will be called the Bill 

Wolf Memorial Club Room. Tracy Hakenewerth is 

going to make a plaque to honor Bill. 

 

Anyone interested in renting the hall needs to be a 

Knight in good standing. Membership in our council 

is not required...members from any K.C. council can 

rent the hall. 

 

Rental of the Bill Wolf Memorial Club Room is $250 

with a $200 deposit. $50 if you need a bartender on 

duty. No outside alcohol can be brought to or 

consumed on hall property. Room seats up to 100 

people. 

 

The large, upstairs hall is available for rental. The 

cost is $550 with a $200 deposit. This amount is for 

events where the renter does not want to use a Home-

Association approved caterer. The upper hall can 

hold up to 200 people. 

 

If using an approved caterer, the cost is $12 per 

person with a $200 deposit. This does not include 

your catering bill. The caterer’s price is determined 

by your menu selection. Please contact Bryan 

Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or 

beisenbath@gmail.com or Mike Sullivan at (636) 

240-3393. 

Queen of Hearts 
As of this printing, there are 5 cards 

left. The jackpot is over $16,000. 

Queen of Hearts is every Tuesday in 

the basement of the church until the 

parking lot is complete at the hall. 

Doors open at 5 p.m. and the 

drawing is at 6:30 p.m. Once we 

return to the hall, we are adding a 

new game of chance in addition to 

the Queen of Hearts. 
 

Fish Fry Update 
No fish fry dinners happened this Lent 

since the hall was being renovated. The 

committee is looking into events in the 

fall to showcase our hall. Ideas include 

fried chicken dinner, a wine and cheese 

tasting event and First Friday fish fry 

events starting in October.  

The committee also wants to hear your 

ideas. If you have ideas contact Michael McCleish at 

(636) 294-0097 or michaellmccleish@msn.com. 
Ladies Auxiliary News 
A Note from Rita 
GREAT things happened at our first meeting in our 

newly renovated hall! 38 members were in 

attendance-think that broke a record!  Ann Schulte 

volunteered to be our Vice President!  MANY 

THANKS to Ann.  

President-- Jeanette Thomas, Vice-President-- Ann 

Schulte, Secretary-- Linda Lambing, Treasurer-- 

Donna Johnson,  Chaplain-- Wilma Sitzer, Sergeant 

at Arms-- Mary Stoverink.   

Next Meeting June 20th 

At 7 p.m. on June 20th the new officers will be sworn 

in. Hope you can come! 

This is the last newsletter I will be composing. 

Having been the president the past 4 years, I just want 

to THANK ALL OF YOU for your generosity and 

willingness to work. It's been an honor and privilege 

to work with such a willing and generous group of 

women.   

GOD BLESS YOU FOR ALL YOU DO! 

Charity Committee Report 

The committee gave $250 to Our 

Lady’s Inn. They also gave $500 to 

the flag people to give 1,250 flags for 

Memorial Day. They also gave $260 

for a bronze sponsorship to the Patriot 

Day Run. Tracy H. told the council that a few 

members have dropped off and they are looking for a 

few new members to sit on the committee. The 

members review requests and determine which group 

has the greatest need. They meet the 2nd Tuesday of 

each month at 7 p.m. in the St. Vincent DePaul 

Center. If interested, contact Tracy at (314) 397-5463 

or tracyhak@hotmail.com
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